
            SUMMER 2019 
         Dear supporter of Little Faces  School. 

      The school has just re-opened after the summer                           

break, and the children have now reported back 

ready for the final term of the year. 

Some of the children have failed to return as families 

will take any opportunity to make a living when they 

can and this sometimes means families moving home. 

While some children have left we have also had some 

new arrivals to swell the ranks. 

I will contact sponsors of any changes but I will let 

school settle down in case children are late returning. 

This year sees a new examination for Grade 3 pupils, 

as yet the school has not been advised as to the 

subjects to be covered , teachers are hoping that 

there will be nothing that children's education has not 

covered . 

Christmas / Graduation boxes are to be shipped very 

shortly  many Thanks to all who have donated and 

supported this  and a very big thanks to DHL Express  

for agreeing to ship these  to the school  

A job well done Sally 

and the “Troops take a 

well earned rest after 

completing the 

Christmas Box shipment. 

Boxes just need 

wrapping , weighing 

and shipping. 

A gift for every child at 

the school 



     Faith our administrator  at the school has 

sent us this report  from the school after re-

opening after summer 



With a few sore legs 

and many miles 

pedalling the  Paris 

Cycle ride was 

completed, raising 

funds for  the new 

school build  

A very generous 

donation has been 

made by the Jaguar 

Landrover Plant Charity 

Committee at 

Halewood Liverpool 

providing funds  for this 

years Haller Park Trip.  

 

Advance 

warning 

Next years Fund 

Raising event 

will be a canoe 

trip challenge 

Well done Sally , Geoff, Tim and Graham 


